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Sir Knights— 
 
Christmastime again and what a wonderful time of year it is!  I know a 
lot of us are thinking about gifts and who to buy what for.  Remember 
especially at this time of the year the best gift you can give someone 
is time.  Take time out of your day make them feel valued.  We never 
know what another person is going through in their life just as they 
don’t know what is going on in ours.  It doesn’t cost a penny to stop 
and lend an ear to someone who needs to talk.  We don’t have to have 
answers for them just the time to listen. 
 
My Wish for you this Christmas Season is that you are surrounded by 
loved ones that let you know you are valued.  As for me, Sir Knights, I 
value each and every one of you.  I never dreamed how great an 
honor it would be to be called a Sir Knight with so many great men 
such as yourselves.  Merry Christmas to you all and may the New 
Year bring you bright new possibilities. 
 
And remember if you find yourself in a spot that you need to talk I am 
here for you.  Don’t forget we are looking for people to form a 
statewide drill team.  Please contact SK John Vivian and let him know 
you are interested. 
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And last but not least be well and God Bless you. 
 
Sincerely and fraternally, 
 
SK Barron J. White, REGC 
Grand Commandery of Knights Templar of Washington 
 
 


